
Our Monthly Newsletter is Available for Home Delivery by US Mail

With gratitude to a local printer (whose father was a polio survivor); 

we are still able to offer our newsletter, in full color for a very reasonable price.

Your donation of $30.00 per year will bring our full color, 

8 page newsletter to your mailbox every month.

We have the wonderful opportunity to be able to publish the work of the International Center for Polio 

Education, Post-Polio Health International, Rotary International and 

many other Polio and Post-Polio knowledgeable sources.

PA Polio Survivors Network (PPSN) – Newsletter Order Form

Twelve Monthly Issues, in full color; mailed to your home or business (U.S.)

Donation:   $30.00 per year

Your Name: ______________________________________________________________________

Email Address (optional):  ___________________________  Phone (optional): _________________

Mailing Address:

Street: _____________________________City:___________________  State:______ Zip: _______

Make Check Payable to:   PPSN

Mail to: PO Box 557, Doylestown, PA  18901

Order Online through our website:

Make a $30 donation (using Paypal or credit card) *

* Clearly Identify in the comments:  

Newsletter and Include your US mailing address 

www.polionetwork.org

Contact us:  info@polionetwork.org 

(PA Polio Survivor's Network is a registered 501C3 organization)

**There is no charge for our email versions (offered monthly in both Regular and Large print formats)**

Simply email us at info@polionetwork.org and ask to be put on our Newsletter list. 

Our Mission Statement states our goal to 

“Be in Service Providing Information to all Polio Survivors, Post Polio​ Support Groups, 

Survivor's Families and their Caregivers”.

We are a licensed, 501c3 organization.

PA Polio Survivors Network Newsletter

We are Polio Survivors Serving Others

www.polionetwork.org

https://www.polionetwork.org/#donate
https://www.polionetwork.org/newsletter-archive
http://www.polionetwork.org/

